
County: Caroline

CO1993G116/06: Bob Schoonover has applied to increase an existing appropriation from an annual average 
of 117,100 gallons of water per day (gpd) and and an average of 816,300 gpd in the month of maximum use 
to 355,000 gpd and 2,139,000 gpd, respectively, for crop irrigation and a poultry operation.  Water will be 
withdrawn from thirteen wells, all in the Columbia aquifer. The project is located at 26543 Whiteleysburg 
Road, Greensboro, Caroline County, Maryland.

County: Cecil

CE2016G001/02: SunMed Growers, LLC has applied to increase an existing appropriation from an annual 
average of 19,600 gallons of groundwater per day (gpd) and an average of 61,000 gpd during the month of 
maximum use to 90,000 gpd and 159,000 gpd, respectively. Water is used for a potable supply, sanitary 
facilities, and greenhouse irrigation, and is proposed to also be utilized for evaporative cooling. Water will be 
withdrawn from one new and two existing wells, all in the Magothy aquifer. The project is located at 935 
Cecilton-Warwick Road, Warwick, Cecil County, Maryland.

CE2020G001/01: Jonathan Quinn has applied to appropriate and use an annual average of 107,200 gallons 
of groundwater per day (gpd) and an average during the month of maximum use of 651,600 gpd for crop 
irrigation.  Water will be withdrawn from two new wells in the unconfined Aquia aquifer. The project is located 
at 720 Sassafras Road, Warwick, Cecil County, Maryland.

County: Queen Annes

QA2019G009/01: Pippin, LLC has applied to appropriate and use an annual average of 129,200 gallons of 
groundwater per day (gpd) and an average of 785,600 gpd in the month of maximum use for crop irrigation. 
Water will be withdrawn from two wells in the Columbia aquifer. The project is located at 200 Palmatarys 
Farm Lane, approximately three miles southeast of Church Hill, Queen Anne's County, Maryland.

The Water and Science Administration has received the applications listed below. A preliminary review has 
indicated that the listed projects may be subject to the opportunity for a public hearing once the application is 
substantially complete. Projects may be significantly altered during the review process. The applications and 
related information are available for inspection and copying. You may also request written notice of any 
hearing opportunity by having your name placed on the interested persons list for each project in which you 
are interested. To inspect the file or to have your name placed on the interested persons list, contact the 
assigned division at the telephone number indicated below no later than Saturday, February 29, 2020.
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